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September 18, 1979
.

Mr. Franz P Schauer, Chief
Structural Engineering Branch
Division of Systems Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schauer:

SUBJECT: NUREG, CR-0793 " Buckling Criteria And Application of Criteria
To Design of Steel Containment Shell", May 1979.
Clarification of Acknowledgement

The name of Mr. D. Sheikh of EBASCO appears on Page IV in the acknowledge-
ment of the subject report. The purpose of this letter is to clarify
that this acknowledgement does not imply that EBASCO agrees with the
content of this report. Mr. D. Sheikh attended only one meeting with
International Structural Engineers at Los Angeles, CA on Feb.1,1979 to
keep EBASCO abreast of developments on the subject. EBASCO did not review
any draft of the report.-

Very truly yours,

f?
E. P. O'Donnell
Chief Engineer
Nuclear Licensing

cc: S. 3. Kim, Struct. Engr. Branch, NRC

Messrs. Seide, Weingarten & Masri
International Structural Engineers
Glendale, California 91206
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